
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  
 

 
PMSS WOULD LIKE TO WELCOME THE FOLLOWING STAFF TO THE SCHOOL TODAY: 

S. Syed, T. Wallace, S. Logan, K. Firth 
 

NEW NEWS 
 

CANADIAN COMPUTING COMPETITION:  There is an important meeting regarding the Canadian Computing Competition 
today at lunch in room 320. You will be given important information regarding practice tests and rules. If you are unable 
to make it please email Mrs. Nagra at cnagra@sd43.bc.ca. 
 
PORT MOODY DRAMA CLASS PRESENTS AN INTERACTIVE MURDER MYSTERY - The Curious Case of Hammerlock 
Academy:  This interactive murder mystery begins with detective academy candidates ready to learn what it takes to be 
a true detective; tensions arise when the daughter of the city's most famous detective reveals herself to be a student at 
the academy. Some adore her, some can't stand her, and some want to be her. Complete with an interactive 
interrogation line-up, the audience will get a chance to deduce who the killer is, while taking notes in the program 
designed to help with your problem solving. Come see our show! Tickets are $5. Where: Drama Room, 
When: (Next) Monday, January 13th, Doors open at 5:30pm, Show starts at 6:00pm. See you there! 
 
JIBC EMERGENCY AND SECURITY MANAGEMENT INFO SESSION – January 22, 7 – 8:30 pm - Learn what it takes to be a 
leader in preparing communities, governments & private companies for 21st century challenges at this info session for 
the Diploma and the Bachelor’s degree programs at the JIBC New Westminster campus. More detail on the App: Post-
Secondary Info channel NEWS 
 

ONGOING NEWS 
 

ATTENTION GRADE 9 STUDENTS:  Do you require assistance with your latest Digital Learning 10 assignment? Do you 
have questions about what you’re supposed to do? Do you know how you will present your information? Are you having 
trouble uploading to your Edublog? If you answered YES to any of these questions, please see Ms. Nagra and Mr. 
Valente for Flex in room 321 on Tuesdays and Thursdays.  
 
OFF BLOCK STICKERS:  Any students who would like an off-block sticker please come to the office during your off block 
with your student ID card and student schedule. 
 
STUDENT PARKING PASS:  If you will be parking in the lower parking lot please come to the office at lunch to pick up a 
Parking Registration form. 
 
COMPASS CARDS:  A few Compass Cards have been found and turned in to the office.  Please come to the office if you 
have misplaced your card.  Would students please write your name on the back of your card for easy identification in 
case your card is misplaced.  
 
PMSS TIMES:  Announcements will be read over the PA at the start of Block 2 on Mondays (or Tuesdays if there’s no 
school in session on Mondays) and Thursdays.  Teachers will read announcements to their classes at the start of Block 2 
on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Fridays.  You will find copies of the PMSS Times outside the office and it will also be 
posted in the Cafeteria under the clock. 

 

CAREER CENTRE NEWS 
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PARENTS 
 
 

For information regarding PAC, please see https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/portmoody/Pages 
 

NEXT PAC MEETING:  Tuesday, January 7th at 7:00 pm in the Library 
New parents welcome. 

 
 

PMSS GRAD 2020 
 

AFTERGRAD ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
 

NEXT AFTERGRAD MEETING:  Wednesday, January 8th at 7:00 pm in the Library 
All are welcome to come and assist with planning AfterGrad 2020. 

 
 
AFTERGRAD BOTTLE AND CAN DONATIONS:  
You can drop off your bottles and cans at any Return-it Depot by using the Express drop off. Just enter the school’s 
phone number (604-939-6656) at the kiosk. Select AfterGrad 2020, then print your bag tags, stick one tag per clear bag 
of empties and leave in the Express bin. AfterGrad will greatly benefit from your donation and you will benefit by being 
rid of cans and bottles quickly and easily! 
 
ME-n-ED’S PIZZA FUNDRAISER:   
Port Moody After Grad Committee is asking for your support with our Me-n-Ed’s Pizza Fundraiser.  Order on the 3rd 
Thursday of each month (dine in, delivery or take out until May 21st. Coquitlam and Port Coquitlam locations of Me-n-
Ed’s Pizza Parlors are participating.  
 

We earn 20% from each order but you MUST mention that it is an order to support Port Moody Secondary After Grad 
for us to earn the 20%.  Anyone can order and support this - tell your neighbours and relatives.  Thank you for your 
support!  Mark your calendars on the following dates:  January 16th, February 20th, March 19th, April 16th and May 21st.  
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